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         Denholme Shared Church 

A partnership between the Baptist Church,  
          the Church of England and the  
               United Reformed Church 

                            Three traditions One Faith 
 

Newsletter for 11th May 2025 
 10.30 am – Communion service led by Janice Le Blancq 

 
Midweek Services this Wednesday 
10.00am BCP Eucharist at Cullingworth 

2.30pm Prayer and Cake at Harden 
 
 
 

Anna’s Licensing 
Anna is to be licensed in her new post in Honley with Brockholes next 

Sunday, 18 May at 3pm. Please hold her in your prayers as she prepares 
for her new role. If you are travelling and have spaces or would like to 

get there but do not have transport, please let Richard know and we will 
try to match people up! 

The Licensing is taking place at St Mary’s, Honley. HD2 6AH. 

 

 

Safeguarding Training 
Domestic Abuse Awareness Training: 

Denholme Shared Church 
7pm Tuesday 13th May 2025 

 

No need to book, just come along and find out what to do about 

safeguarding. 
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Quote of the week: “Never be afraid to trust an unknown future to a 

known God.”  Corrie Ten Boom 

 

 

 
                  This coming Tuesday, 13th May at 10.00 am, dove painting 
                  at church. Hone up your painting skills and come along to    
                  contribute to the Doves for Peace project! 
 
Volunteers for stewarding on the open weekends are also needed.  The 
rota is looking a little sparse at the moment but the more volunteers, the 
less hours we have to put in!  The building will be open from 10.00-
3.30pm on Saturdays and 12.00-3.30 pm on Sundays. 
 
Donations of cakes are also requested for the open days to be served as 
refreshments.  Any queries regarding any of the above please see Janice. 
 

 
 

 Saturday 17th May at 10.30am.  Plant sale and coffee 
morning at Denholme Shared Church.  Donations of cakes 
would be very welcome.  
 

 
DONATIONS FOR REFRESHMENTS 
Donations for refreshments are forwarded to a chosen charity 
each month. This month we’re supporting Christian Aid. 

 

The Annual General Meetings for Denholme Shared Church will be 
held after worship on Sunday 25th May.  Please put this important date 
in your diary and come along and support the members of the Shared 
Church Council as their reports are presented. 
 

https://www.greeneconomycoalition.org/news-analysis/christian-aid-joins-the-coalition
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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God of every race and tongue: 
 
God of every race and tongue, 
may the peoples of our world learn again 
to be humble enough to listen to one another 
instead of rushing to easy judgements. 
To be humble enough to admit to error. 
To have the gift of humility 
which enables the other to flourish 
as well as ourselves. 
 
Peter Millar, from We Bring You Everything and Tip it Out in Front of You 
 

 
 

  
In your prayers this week please remember … 
 
- Our ministry team, both ordained and lay; 

- members of the Benefice Church Councils as the legal process 
  to find a new Team Rector starts;  
- Revd Anna as she prepares for her new role in Huddersfield; 
- our work with young people in Little Stars and Messy Church; 
- Victims of road traffic accidents and their families; 
- Those who are celebrating special occasions; 
- the bereaved and those facing painful anniversaries. 
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               Denholme Shared Church is a partnership of three denominations;   

   Baptist, Church of England and the United Reformed Church  
                Address: Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT 

For further details please contact Mrs Judith Drake, Church Secretary 
judithdrake47@gmail.com 01274 833603, 07946 829654 

           The Church is also part of the Benefice of Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth 
and Denholme 

Benefice Administrator: beneficehwcd@gmail.com 
Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge  Richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org 

Team Vicar: Revd Alison Young 01535 270687  alison.young@leeds.anglican.org 
Associate Priest: Revd Liz Moy 01535 654991 zilyom@btinternet.com 

(Days off: Richard – Saturday; Alison Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 
Liz – Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday) 

Contributions for this newsletter: Janice Le Blancq jemilylb@outlook.com  
07807 627234 

See also our Facebook pages Denholme Shared Church or Harden, Wilsden, 
Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice http:www.denholmechurch.org.uk 

Email: denholmechurch@gmail.com 

 

Donations or Regular Giving – a plate is provided for donations or envelopes during our 
services.  You can also send your gift to Denholme Shared Church Sort Code 30-63-55, account 
number 56734560 but please include your name as a reference or we will be unable to thank you.  
Cheques can be sent to the Treasurer c/o Denholme Shared Church (address above)  
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